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Mikelle Morra

From: Robin Norton [rnorton@tminc.com]

Sent:  Tuesday, August 21, 2007 2:42 PM

To: Mikelle Morra

Subject: RE: Section 214 Application for Encartele, Inc., ITC-214-20070815-00332

Hey, Mikelle — Here you go. [ don’t mind giving it to you, but it’s important {o use the P.O. Box for regulatory
correspondence with this company.

Regards, Robin

Encartele, Inc.
8206 S. 109 Street
LaVista, NE 68128

From: Mikelle Morra [mailto:Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2007 12:02 PM

To: Robin Norton

Cc: George Li; Mikelle Morra

Subject: Section 214 Application for Encartele, Inc., ITC-214-20070815-00332

Robin,
We received an application for the above application. In order to process the application, we need a street
address for the Applicant. Please feel free to reply to this email with the requested information.

Thank you,

Mikelle Morra

Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov

International Bureau/ Policy Division
202-418-7151

8/21/2007



